
CAMBRIDGE PARK PUBLIC SCHOOL 
 

  

Stage 3 Canberra/Snowy Excursion 2022 

Well the time has come where we are in the final stages of organising our excursion to Canberra in week 10 of this term 
Wednesday 29 June, 2022 6am and returning Friday 1 July, 2022 approx. 4pm. 
 
Medical Form 
Complete the medical form and return to Mrs Blazey by FRIDAY 27 May 2022.  This form is to be returned by all 
students- even those without a medical condition.  
 
Times:  Departing school promptly at 6.00am. Students are to meet in the East Court from 5.30am. We are on a very 
tight schedule, any delays may result in less time at venues on day one.  
 
Children should bring the following items in one bag that they are able to carry/pull with their full name clearly 
marked on each item AND their bag. This bag should be the size of a weekend bag- not a trip to Europe!  

• Wet weather jacket  

• Sensible, warm clothing that should include a jacket/hoodie/jumper + beanie + gloves + scarf 

• Closed in shoes for outdoor activities (2nd pair is encouraged to be packed)  

• At least four pairs of underwear and socks 

• Change of clothes for Thursday and another for Friday that are sensible, warm and comfortable. Please limit 
brand clothes. (suggestion: track pants, short sleeve and/or long sleeve t-shirt, jumper) Shorts are not 
encouraged as the weather will be cold- it’s CANBERRA in WINTER!  

• 1 pair winter pajamas, maybe bed socks  

• Toiletries: brush/comb, soap, shampoo, conditioner, roll on deodorant, (no air spray products or perfume) 
toothbrush, toothpaste, sunscreen. Women sanitary items are encouraged for all girls.  

• A hat  
For day 1 only 

• morning tea, lunch and afternoon tea packed from home and accessible in a small backpack. Please include a 
drink bottle that can be refilled. 

Snow Day  

• Students require beanie, waterproof gloves, sunglasses/snow goggles. All other snow gear is provided. 
Spending Money  
Students may bring a maximum amount of $30 to purchase souvenirs. This money is the responsibility of the child. 
Teachers will take no responsibility for money brought to camp. We ask that money is in a zip lock bag with your child’s 
name and class clearly written on the bag. Students are responsible for what they purchase and looking after their 
money. 
Technology Free Camp 

• a small camera can be taken to camp (this is the responsibility of the student) 

• NO MOBILE PHONE or other technology is to be taken to camp. If taken, teachers will confiscate and keep until 
the student returns to school on Friday evening. 

Pillow- We discourage students to bring a pillow. BUT if a pillow is being taken ensure your child’s name is clearly written 
on the pillowcase. The pillow needs to be taken on the bus and not put under the bus with luggage.  
Snacks are discouraged. 
  
Please ensure all payments are finalised by Friday 17 June, 2022. If additional time is needed please speak with Miss 
Berwick.  Failure to pay in full by this date will lead to your child not attending the excursion.  
 
Refunds for this excursion will only be given in line with the school’s refund policy. 
 
Kind Regards  
 
 
Miss K. Berwick          Mrs C. Blazey  
Principal          Stage Supervisor 
 


